
 

JEPPIAAR UNIVERSITY signed a Memorandum of Understanding with ABK - AOTS 
DOSOKAI - (TAMILNADU CENTRE) on 23/08/2023. Students of Jeppiaar University 
participated in the orientation of the Japanese language on 07/09/2023 and registered for Basic 
and N5 levels. The Initial follow-up has led to 16 students who will be taking classes from 
October 2nd week onwards. 
 

 
Image 1: Resource Person form ABK-AOTS DOSOKAI and Chancellor of Jeppiaar 

University Signing a MOU 
 
 
 

 
Image 2: Orientation program from ABK-AOTS DOSOKAI  

 
 
 



 

 
 

Image 3: Resource Person form ABK-AOTS DOSOKAI and DEAN SSAHS answering 
questions asked by the students 

 
 
 

 
Image 4: Resource Person form ABK-AOTS DOSOKAI 

 
On Continuous Encouragement from the University and Coordinator more students are 
enquired about the registration process and will be up taking more class towards learning a 
New Language. 


